
 

Graduation 2024! 
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Room 82 Working in the Garden! 

Teacher Katy Marascia and the children in  Room 82 learned about planting this Spring.  First 
the children had to weed the garden and turn the soil.  They then planted flower seeds and vege-
table plants.  The children have been tending to the garden by watering it and pulling any extra 
weeds that are growing.  They have planted cucumbers, tomatoes, peppers, eggplant, zucchini, 
basil, mint and a variety of flowers.  Everyone is looking forward to tasting the harvest!  



 

 
End of the Year Cake and Bagels 

Thank You MacArthur Baseball 
Dugout Club! 

HLVS celebrated another great year with our incredible staff with an end of the year bagel breakfast 

and cake.  Thank you to all who helped to make it another fantastic year for our students!  

Little Village was the recipient of a very generous donation from the MacArthur Baseball Dugout 

Club.  Thank you to all of the student athletes, coaches and parents for their kind support!  And a 

special thanks to HLVS alumnus dad Vinnie Causeman for helping to organize this event! 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Room 61 Kicks Off Summer 

Teacher Theresa Luti and the students Room 61 kicked off summer by celebrating with a luau!! The 

children loved when their parents came in to celebrate all their hard work and milestones that were 

achieved this school year!  They worked on their fine motor skills by peeling stickers and placing 

them onto a picture frame, danced and received temporary tattoos!  



 

Room 6pm Fun in the Sun! 

Teacher Emily O’Leary and the students in Room 6pm had a great time outdoor on the 

playground! 


